
86 Norwich Road 
Barnham Broom 
Norfolk 
NR9 4BU 
27th September 
 
Dear Louise, 
 
Ref  :   Telephone call on Monday 27th September concerning potential site for inclusion.                            
Site  no.   494 
 
We would like to add our  support and to give a  further  submission for consideration. to 
site number 494 
We are now enclosed by gardens as our neighbour at the bottom left hand side  of our  
garden has bought land from Mr Kevin Lincoln  the owner of the field directly behind our 
property.  
Also further down the road in what was open space has now been built on by SNDC. 
There have been four houses built here. ( Norwich Road ). We feel as these properties 
have been allowed to be built then they should allow us permission for our houses. 
 
Thank you  
 
Trevor Hayter 
Ruth Rackham 
 
 
 


